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MEMORANDUM

TO: Ron Long, Assembly President
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly

THRU: John J. Williams, Kenai Peninsula Borough Mayor
Craig Chapman, Finance Director

FROM: Scott Walden, Emergency Management Coordinator

DATE: August 9, 2007

SUBJECT: Ordinance 2007-19-13, appropriating funds to be received from the State of
Alaska Division of Emergency Services to reimburse the Borough for costs
incurred or to be incurred in responding to the flooding occurring in October 2006

This ordinance appropriates money the Borough expects to receive from the State of Alaska
Division of Emergency Services. Funding sources consist of 75% passed-through funds from
FEMA (Federal Emergency Management Agency) and a 25% State match. The revenue received
will reimburse the Borough for costs incurred or to be incurred in responding to the flooding
occurring during October 2006. 

The ordinance includes funding for costs incurred by the Road Service Area and the
Maintenance Department in responding to the flood and repairing Borough infrastructure
damaged by flooding. The Borough has identified $815,262.83 in total costs in responding to
and recovering from the flooding. 

Ordinance 2006-19-52 previously appropriated $666,153 in road service area capital project
funds, for major road repairs.  Of this appropriation, only $72,747.24 is needed, as the remaining
cost of $593,405.76 is eligible for reimbursement from the State of Alaska Division of
Emergency Services.  
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